
 
 
 
October 13, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear HSBC business award committee, 
 
Thank you so very much for the generous award toward my post secondary education. It means 
so much to me to have your support. 
I am a first year student at the University of Alberta. I am having an amazing time so far and 
enjoying all my courses. I have met many new friends and I am enjoying going to the gym and 
spending time with my family. I have a keen interest in health and wellness and will also set my 
goal to enter the UofA business program this year.  
Your award will be impactful in my life in many ways. It will allow me to have a tutor to improve 
my math and statistics marks and be accepted into the business program. It will also allow me 
to spend more time with my family and especially my two year old little sister. This award gives 
me some freedom and the ability to concentrate on my school work.  
I am very proud to be a fourth generation member of my family to attend the University of 
Alberta and a second generation MNA member. I am now learning about my Metis heritage, 
culture and community and very curious how I can be a bigger part of this.  
Thank you again for your kind contribution. I hope I will succeed and make you proud of my 
achievements.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Beaith 
 
 


